
 

 

 

June 1, 2021 

 

All BOC Employees: 

With the end of the statewide mask mandate a change in our policy in county facilities and for 

BOC employees is necessary.   

Masks will be required for staff and visitors who have not yet been vaccinated against COVID-19.  

Attached to this announcement is a flyer that will be posted in county facilities.   

We will continue to practice social distancing when possible and we will be a mask friendly 

workplace.  Even if you are fully vaccinated you are welcome to wear a mask if you like.   

   

   


